
 

         February 15, 2022 

 

To the attention of foreign students! 

In response to the requests of the Foreign Embassies in Ukraine University 

informs that it has no objections to the possible temporary departure of foreign 

students to the homeland, taking into account the online education and volatile 

situation in Ukraine for the period of stabilization of the situation and the end of the 

pandemic wave. 

 University will provide additional information about the resumption of the 

education offline. 

 

 


